
 
 

 

 

DATE:            March 22, 2024 

TO:                       Potential Respondents 

FROM:              Carrie Stoeckert—Senior Construction Contract Coordinator  

SUBJECT:                   Addendum #3 

RFCSP752-24-985CS  

Kerr Hall Lobby Renovation 

 

 

This Addendum is being issued to amend the following dates:   

 

Response Due date will be changed from March 25, 2024 @ 2:00 pm to:  March 26, 2024 @ 

2:00 pm. 

 

HUB Subcontracting Plan Due date will change from March 26, 2024 @ 2:00 pm to: March 

27, 2024 @ 2:00 pm 

 

Public Opening Date will be changed from March 28, 2024 @ 2:00 pm to:  March 29, 2024 

@ 2:00 pm 

 

Please initial acknowledgement on Addenda portion on the Proposal Form of the RFCSP for 

Addendum #3. 


